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Product End of Life (EOL) Notice 

Dear valued partners,  

 

Kingston Digital International Ltd. (“KDIL”) hereby informs customers and potential customers the 

S.OEM SSD series products composed of KioxiaTM BiCS4 NAND Flash IC will soon be no longer 

manufactured. 

The last time to take order will take place on June 30th, 2022. 

The EOL will take place on July 30th, 2022. 

Regarding next generation products and schedule, please refer to the table below and contact with 

Regional Sales representatives for further details. 

 

EOL Part Number & Date 

EOL Product LTB LTS Successor 

OM8PDP3xxxxB series June 30th, 2022 July 30th, 2022 OM8SEP4xxxxQ series 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Kingston Digital International Ltd.   

March 30th, 2022 

 


